
Notice to Patient's 
Regarding Referrals 

 
Metro Eyes is not responsible to obtain 
referrals.  If your insurance is an HMO plan 
that requires a referral, it is your 
responsibility to bring that referral at the 
time of your appointment.   

 
Should you come without a referral, you can 
reschedule or pay for the office visit and 
Metro Eyes will reimburse you, once we 
receive your referral. 
 
Thank You! 
 


